
SARGENT AVENUE ROAD RENEWAL

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Lia:

lia@westendbiz.ca 

MAY TO OCTOBER 2020

 
The City of Winnipeg will be performing a regional road renwal on Sargent Avenue 

from Erin Street to Arlington Street this summer. The West End BIZ will keep you up 
to date as changes happen. 

		

	 Update for May 2 

•	 The east bound (EB) lane on Sargent Avenue will be closing 

starting Saturday, May 2

•	 Sidewalk closures will not be starting right away but will follow 

in short order

•	 Closures will start at Erin and move toward Arlington

•	 Detour signs (primarily for trucks)  and wayfinding 

information will also be provided and posted on Ellice & 

Wellington
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Notes:   
-Change Detour Arrow as required. 
-Change EAST to WEST as required. 

EB Sargent closed. Erin to 
Arlington 

Sargent EB Truck Detour 

Road closed, no exit for 
cross-streets as required. 


